
hello Chair Wagner and Committee Members:

As a Portland-based river enthusiast who appreciates the Willamette, I am writing in enthusiastic support of SB 857. Your support of 
SB 857 will help protect river users like my family who frequently are imperiled by wake boats and other fast moving motorized craft 
as we swim and SUP in the river. SB 857 also is important to reduce impacts on the Willamette's endangered salmon and other 
wildlife.

Thanks for your consideration.

Best regards,
Dan Kent
SE Portland


